### In This Issue

Webmail users click here

### **Official News**

- · Invoices for FY08 Due
- · Limited Instructional Technology Services During Summer
- · Returning student newsletter submit content

#### **General Announcements**

- · Cast your vote on a logo for Saxon Athletics!
- · Cast your vote on a Saxon Athletics logo!
- · Send a 'Saxon Smile'
- · ACT Bus Survey Results & New HAT Bus Info Barb Davis
- Art Camp at Wellsville Creative Arts Center

# What's Happening?

More Events...

TODAY TOMORROW WEDNESDAY

#### **Invoices for FY08 Due**

All merchandise and printing/mailing services must be received and invoiced to the University by Wednesday, June 25, in order to be processed in the current fiscal year. All invoices with the proper signature and account coding need to be submitted to the accounts payable clerks in Carnegie Hall by Wednesday, June 25 to allow time for processing.

If you have any questions on the invoices, please contact Accounts Payable at x2107 or x2963. Thank you!

back to top Send Email Reminder

## **Limited Instructional Technology Services During Summer**

We have two individuals who will be leaving the ITS Instructional Technology Support Team. As we diligently work to fill these employee vacancies, we will have limited instructional services during the summer months. During the months of June, July, and August, please contact the ITS Helpdesk at x2222 for limited Blackboard and Blackberry assistance.

There will be no videoconferencing support until mid August 2008.

ITS Equipment lending will continue through the summer on the following schedule:

- ♦ Monday through Thursday 8:00 AM -12:00 PM; 12:30 PM 3:30 PM
- Friday 8:00 AM 12:00 PM,
- Equipment lending will be closed on June 20 and June 23.

If you have questions, please contact Gary Roberts at **roberts@alfred.edu**.

back to top Send Email Reminder

## Returning student newsletter - submit content

I am preparing this summer's newsletter for returning students. The focus is on updates, changes, new faculty and staff, and general items of interest for the coming school year. Please submit content to me by Friday, June 22. Thanks,

Kathy Woughter

woughter@alfred.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Cast your vote on a logo for Saxon Athletics!

Alfred University is one of the few schools among our athletics competition that does not have a special "look" for our athletics programs. At the request of students, we've developed some sketches of possible logos. Tell us which you like best.

Link: View the options

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Cast your vote on a Saxon Athletics logo!

Alfred University is one of the few schools among our athletics competition that does not have a special "look" for our athletics programs. At the request of students, we've developed some sketches of possible logos. Tell us which you like best.

Link: View the options

back to top Send Email Reminder

### Send a 'Saxon Smile'

AU's newest Web cam sends "Saxon Smiles." Students can wave to their parents or friends. Alumni can send greetings, and YOU can see what's happening inside Powell Campus Center.

For a quick look, go to: http://www.alfred.edu/vir...

back to top Send Email Reminder

### **ACT Bus Survey Results & New HAT Bus Info - Barb Davis**

County Legislator William Hall has contacted me with great news! The Transportation Task Force has met and will be working with ACT to create a more conducive bus schedule/options. Their work is continuing and it is hopeful to have something proposed by the end of August.

For those of you who were/may be interested in riding the HAT bus - do not lose hope yet! Legislator Hall has also spoken with a HAT representative on the task force whom expressed interest in meeting with folks from AU and ASC to discuss interest and possibilities.

Keep watch of the "Announce" for a soon-to-be-scheduled meeting for all those interested in riding either the ACT or the HAT buses. Be sure to have your voice heard and your vote counted.

Note: I had a total of 72 responses to the ACT bus survey. THANK YOU to all who responded; action is being taken! (Thank you Legislator Hall!) davisba@alfredstate.edu

back to top Send Email Reminder

# **Art Camp at Wellsville Creative Arts Center**

Taking registrations for Art Camp! Sessions in July and August for children ages 7-16. Visit us at 124 N. Main, Wellsville, NY or online at www.WellsvilleCreativeArt... or call 585-593-3000.

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews